
WWGA Board Meeting Minutes 

March 20, 2025 

 

1.  The meeting was held at the Sales Center and began at 2:03 p.m.  In attendance 
were Ron Springer, Mary Lawrence Melvin, Sue Bowman, Becky Valasak, and Renée 
Gibb. 

2. The January 2025 Board Meeting Minutes were previously approved via email and 
were posted to the website. 

Reports 

3. Mary Lawrence reported that we have approximately $7100 in our checking 
account.   

4. Jen sent an email earlier with the following membership details. 
* 44 registration forms (2 new members) 
* Events: 
  - Tuesday Ladies 37 
  - Mixed Match 8 
  - Match MV 6 
  - Match SL 6 
  - Ringer MV 17 
  - Ringer SL 11 

5.  Sue will be meeting with Liz Shaw (previous Tournament Chair) to review the 
procedures for our tournaments.  The Opening Scramble will be a Step Aside 
format. 

6. Ron and Sue will conduct a Rules Seminar using a Jeopardy format on April 9 at 3:00 
p.m. in the Sales Center.  Members will be asked to contribute situational questions 
they may have regarding the rules/play. 
 

New Business 
 

7.  Corporate and legacy members are eligible to join the WWGA.  Also, legacy 
members (children and grandchildren) are eligible to participate as WWGA 
members.  They must have a driver’s license to drive the golf cart; however, no 
restrictions walking or riding as a passenger. 

8. Nikoya Reiswig has agreed to be the Invitational Chair for this year.  The Invitational 
committee has met already and sent flyers/registration forms to the WWGA as well 



as local clubs.  If the player guest does not have a GHIN handicap, she may provide 
Ron with her previous scores and he will calculate one for her for the day. 

9. Connie Davis has agreed to be the new MV 9 coordinator for Tuesday League Play. 
10. Becky is gathering menu options for the Opening Scramble luncheon.  She will 

present all of them at the next meeting and we will decide the menu then.  If we use 
an outside caterer, we cannot use the pavilion on the weekends.   

11. The Ringer Board will be in the pavilion in the Ladies restroom.  Sally has ordered 
metallic hooks for our use.  The Board determined that players may post their scores 
whenever they want to do so throughout the season.  We should remind players that 
only scores incurred during play with another golfer may be posted as per GHIN 
rules. 

12. Renée will contact Wendy Smith (Match Play coordinator) regarding eligibility for 
Stony Lick match play.  Wendy will check participants’ handicaps to ensure they are 
within the guidelines. 

13. The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 
14. Our next meeting will be on Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. 

 


